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Newmarket Veterans Memorial 

Trust Committee 

Approved Minutes – April 16, 2013   


Roll Call:  Chair: Janice Rosa, Vice Chair: Phil Nazzaro, Secretary/Treasurer: Rochelle Sharples, Members: Wayne Rosa
and Dave Wade.  Excused: John Carmichael and Patrick Marsh.   


Chair Rosa brought the meeting to order at 7:15pm.  Newmarket resident, Mona Knight, stopped by our meeting to drop
off some information she had on Newmarket Veterans.   


Old Business:  Dave reported on how the golf tourney was going.  To date there are 12 confirmed 4-somes that will be
playing.  Committee very pleased with the response.  Dave also reported on the different businesses he has received gift
certificates/donations from.  Janice and Rochelle did the same. Rochelle will finish up contacting all the downtown
businesses for gift certificate or food donations.   


Committee needs a confirmed list of volunteers for tourney.  Many have said they will help but we need to follow up for
confirmation.   


Vice Chair Nazzaro made a motion to reimburse Dave Wade $279 for the purchase of the golf CD with funds coming
from the Operating Budget.  Motion seconded and passed.  This CD has helped with the promotion and also will help the
day of event with registration format and other uses.   


New Business:  Vice Chair Nazzaro made a motion to accept minutes from April 4th.  Motion seconded and passed with
Wayne Rosa abstaining.   


Wayne scoped out the condition of town Veteran Memorials and reported as follows:    


Bandstand; no major work needed this year.  The paint, roof and electrical all are in good shape.  However, could use
some re-pointing on the bricks and a power washing to freshen things up.   


Urn at Riverside Cemetery:  Needs some paint – starting to flake.  Identification info tag/plaque would be nice addition. 
Wayne will check into having the Urn painted and be in contact with committee.   


Cannon at Riverside Cemetery:  Other than some fresh loam underneath, all looks great.  Chair will check on Identification
plaque that was ordered.   


White Memorial at Bay Rd/Rt. 108:  Area looks great.   


Cannon at White Memorial:  needs some TLC and will look into it for next year’s budget.  Identification tag/plaque would be
nice there as well. 


Sign for Veterans Memorial Bridge, GAR Memorial, Rock Memorial across from Town Hall and Revolutionary Plaque all
is good shape.   


Old Town  Cemetery behind the Police Station:  Would like to have signage placed on flag pole as was done at White
Memorial flag pole.  Possibly a rededication in the Fall????   
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Chair let the committee be aware another fund-raising event in the Fall with Northeast Paranormal is in the works.   


Vice Chair Nazzaro made a motion to adjourn at 8:10pm.  Motion seconded and passed.   


Next meeting:  Tues, May 14, 2013 7pm    


Respectively Submitted:   


Rochelle Sharples - Secretary   
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